STATE OF DELAWARE
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

OFFICE OF
UNCLAIMED PROPERTY

820 NORTH FRENCH STREET, 8™ FLOOR

WILMINGTON, DELAWARE 19801

October 9, 2024

Re: Notice Requesting Verified Report for Report Year 2023
Second anid Final Request

Dear Holder:

The State of Delaware, Department of Finance, Office of Unclaimed Property has not received a response as requested in the enclosed
Notice Requesting Verified Report for Report Year 2023 (“Notice™) dated August 15, 2024, The Notice is time-sensitive, and an action is
required within thirty (30) days of this second request.

Please be advised that failure to respond to the Notice or to provide the requested information as required by 12 Del. C. § 1170 may result
in further enforcement action, including the issuance of a Notice of Examination per 12 Del. C. § 1172(d)(4), the assessment of interest and

penalties. as well as other remedies available to the State under applicable law.

If you have any questions about this Notice, you may contact us at del 170program@delaware.gov. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Enclosure:
Notice Requesting Verified Report for Report Year 2023 dated August 15, 2024,



